
A message from Bishop Rivera regarding Oso Mudslide Relief:  

 

My Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Who could have imagined the horror and sorrow of the mudslide in Oso, Washington? So many lives 

lost, homes destroyed, and whole communities shattered. The Episcopal Diocese of Olympia, our 

neighbor and partner in ministry in many ways, and particularly the Church of the Transfiguration in 

Darrington are working to restore life and bring healing to as many lives as possible. Episcopal Relief and 

Development was there almost immediately, but more is needed. 

 

On behalf of the Episcopal Diocese of Eastern Oregon (through the Bishop's Discretionary Fund) I am 

making a special gift to the Diocese of Olympia for disaster relief. I have also made a personal gift. I 

invite you to join with me in supporting our sisters and brothers in Oso. You can do this by donating 

online here or by sending a check to the EDEO office and note Oso Relief in the memo line. 

 

More information is available at the Diocese of Olympia website, ecww.org 

 

May our prayers and our gifts make visible the love of the resurrected Christ to the people of Oso and 

the surrounding communities. 

 

Blessings,  Nedi 

Bishop of Eastern Oregon 


